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May 1st, 2015 
Mr.. Jerry Wray - Director 
Ohio Department of Transportation 
1980 West Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43223 
 

Mr. Wray: 
 
 
On Behalf of the Hispanic Contractors Association we are asking for your 
resignation. 
 
For the following -  6 REASONS: 
 

 Failure to include outreach programs for the Hispanic Contracting 
Community of Cleveland and Ohio. 

 Failure to Hire Hispanics at the Ohio Department of Transportation both 
in Columbus and in Cleveland into Managerial Roles that can serve our 
growing Hispanic Community of Ohio. 

 Failure to provide fair practices on selecting Hispanic Contractors on the 
“Opportunity Corridor” as well as encouraging the DBE registration. 

 Failure to hire local Hispanic employees at the District 12 Office in 
Northeast Ohio. 

 Failure to invest on the near Westside of Cleveland with available ODOT 
funds.    

 Failure to educate yourself on what Diversity and Inclusion means. 
 
 
Its time to Step Down…..Mr. Wray……you do not get it ! 


